A “FIRST”
FOR OCC

By Bob Kashare

The Outrigger Foundation announces
the first-ever auction to be held at the
Club. This event will take place on
Monday evening, April 29, from 6 to
10:30 p.m.

The Outrigger Foundation was
formed to help deserving young athletes
throughout the community. It is a fully
qualified, non-profit corporation, so all
prizes donated plus a portion of the
ticket price will be tax-deductible.

Any member who would like to
contribute an item or service (T.V. set,
restaurant meal, hotel room, etc.),
please call the Club and the donations
committee will contact you. There will
be both a silent and regular auction held.

Tickets will be available for all
members and guests April 1 at the front
desk.



